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1704 William Brinton House 
Birmingham Township, Near Dillworthtown 

 
When Thomas Fisher and Elizabeth Huntley announced their intention to marry in early 1713, William Brinton 
was one of those appointed by the Concord Quakers to look into the suitability of the marriage.  Thomas and 
Elizabeth were probably frequent visitors to this house during the first year of their marriage, when they were 
living with nearby relatives.  The following year they settled in Kennett Township, a few miles to the west of this 
house. 
 
The Brinton house has been restored to its 1704 condition.  The stonework and the interior walls, fireplaces, and 
cellar are all original. 
 


